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I am disappointed and saddened, but not surprised, that this bill is being proposed by 

Oregon republicans. It reeks of continued desperation from a party that thinks they 

somehow deserve to govern, or even have a seat at the table with the grown-ups, 

when they cannot offer policies that are supported by voters in the state the 

represent. Vote by mail works. The proof that it works is that a party that continues to 

align itself with regressive policies that only appeal to the perpetually aggrieved in 

order to continue distilling wealth for the already wealthy, want to make it harder, not 

easier to vote. Republicans, I urge you, find your way back to decency, democracy 

and public service. You are greasing the skids for your own continuing slide into 

irrelevancy with your dogged commitment to oligarchic minority rule. You should be 

ashamed of this, but it’s clear you have no shame left.  


